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24th November 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 Trip to the Theatre Friday 15th December 
 
 All of the children in Whaddon School will take part in a visit to Aylesbury Theatre to watch the 
pantomime, Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.  This is a great opportunity for the children to see a live 
performance by professional actors and to be in a real theatre.  They will all have an ice cream treat during 
the interval and we will give all the children a fruit snack for the return journey. This trip has kindly been 
funded in full by the Friends of Whaddon so there is no cost to parents for this trip. 
 
We will be leaving the school at 9:30 on this day and returning to school at 2pm.  Children will require a 
packed lunch, which will stay in school and be eaten on our return. All children will wear a seatbelt during 
the journey. They will wear their usual school uniform and have a warm, winter coat. Please return the 
attached permission slip to the office by Friday 1st December.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Davies, Miss Nash and Miss Cartwright 
 
 
 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
- 
 
 I give permission for my child ___________________________________________  to attend the  
 
Pantomime visit to Aylesbury Theatre on Friday 15th December 2017. 
 
 
 
Signed __________________________________________________________________ 
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